
Crews  resume  search  for
missing Truckee plane
By Bill Swindell, Santa Rosa Press Democrat
 
Authorities resumed their search Sunday morning for a Santa
Rosa couple whose Petaluma-bound plane went missing on April
17 after taking off from Truckee.

Two Civil Air Patrol planes took off around 10 a.m. to search
for  Mark  and  Brenda  Richard’s  white-and-blue  Socata  TB-20
Trinidad, said Maj. Kathy Johnson, spokeswoman for the Civil
Air Patrol. A third plane left in the afternoon to assist.

The patrol suspended its search Saturday afternoon because of
strong winds above an area of the Sierra Nevada mountain range
where the plane had last been tracked by radar and cellphone
information.
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